
From: Helton, Kelsey
To: miller.scott@epa.gov
Cc: Helton, Kelsey; Brourman, Mitch (Pittsburgh) NA; paul.anderson@amec.com; John Mousa; Mora-Applegate,

Ligia
Subject: Koppers- DEP review of January 2009 RIsk Assessment
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2009 1:09:53 PM
Attachments: Koppers on-site human health risk assessment.pdf
Importance: High

Scott-
 
Attached are DEP/University of Florida  review comments on the draft January 2009 Risk
Assessment for the Koppers site, Gainesville.  We realize that the revised Risk Assessment has been
recently submitted in response to EPA review comments.    DEP requests that Beazer/AMEC
provide written responses to the attached comments, indicating which areas of the revised Risk
Assessment have addressed these issues and/or how they will be addressed in a final Risk
Assessment report.  DEP will review the revised August 2009  Risk Assessment and provide review
comments as well on any remaining outstanding issues.
 
Thank you.
 
Kelsey Helton
DEP- Bureau of Waste Cleanup
Hazardous Waste Cleanup Section
Tallahassee, FL
850-245-8969
 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary
Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services
provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply
click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
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